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Dear NFC Moms, 

Angel Sitting is a free child care service provided by loving volunteer women during the monthly MOMS 

meetings.  In order to take advantage of this service, we ask that your child be able to sit independently. 

You may worry that your child will have a difficult time transitioning to a new environment and new 

faces.  Rest assured that if there is ever a problem, one of our faithful volunteers will contact you 

through a MOMS team member.  Children will have play time, snack time, and may watch a short 

children’s program.  We will provide a small snack, so please indicate to us if your child has any allergies 

or special needs.   

When you arrive at the MOMS meeting, please sign in at the registration table and fill out a name tag for 

your child and any belongings that you will leave with them (sippie cups, backpacks, etc.). 

Due to VIRTUS regulations and the small room we have been provided, we will be limiting the amount 

of children to ten.  Although we will try our best to accommodate children at the last minute, it will be 

very important that you reserve a spot for your child before the meeting.   An email will be sent about 

one week before the meeting.  If we do not have any reservations by the Friday before the meeting, 

Angel Sitting will not be available the day of the meeting. 

Please call, text, or email me if you have any questions or concerns! 

 

Thank you, 

Sarah Ambrosia 

H. 716-745-6510, C. 957-2410 

saambrosia@hotmail.com 


